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WESTPAC TO RETAIN ITS PACIFIC BANKING BUSINESSES 
 

Westpac has today announced it has concluded the sales process for its Pacific banking 
businesses and will retain Westpac Fiji and Westpac Bank PNG Limited. 
 
Westpac will continue to support local business, improve digital and service capabilities for 
customers and deliver important community programs in financial literacy and education. 
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